
E-mail of 8 July 2009 to S-23 WG members 

 

Dear S-23 WG Member, 

 

In accordance with step 3 of the work plan agreed at the 1st S-23 WG meeting (Monaco, 1st 

June 2009), and the search conducted into the IHB archives, we attach a list of the possible 

areas of concern which have been identified at the Bureau, as part of the process of 

progressing the 4th Edition of S-23. In accordance with step 4 of the work plan, WG 

Members are kindly requested to review this list and provide their comments before *30th of 

September 2009*. 

 

As indicated in the minutes of the 1st S-23 WG meeting, the 1986 and 2002 drafts 4th edition 

of S-23 have been posted on the IHO web site, under S-23 Working Group. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

On behalf of VAdm Alexandros Maratos, 

Chair of S-23 WG, 

 

Ing en chef Michel Huet 

Secretary 


